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Lorena Ilagan <lorena.ilagan@perpetualdalta.edu.ph> Wed, Aug 23, 2023 at 5:25 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

ATTN:  MS. MELISSA ENDANGAN

We are pleased to send our request proposal for partnership with your esteemed institution for research with details
attached.  We are willing to present this project personally on your most convenient time

Thank you very much

The contents of this email and any attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the named recipient(s).  While every effort has been
taken to ensure this email is virus free, University of Perpetual Help System DALTA cannot accept any responsibility for loss or damage arising from the
use of this email or attachment.  If you have received this email in error, you should not disseminate, distribute, print or copy this email, and please notify the
sender immediately and delete this email from your system.

The email service of the University is not to be used for the creation or distribution of any offensive, or disruptive messages, including messages containing
offensive comments about race, gender, age, sexual orientation, pornography, religious or political beliefs, national origin or disability.  Unlawful messages are
prohibited.  Anyone who receive an emails with this content should report the matter to central.it@perpetualdalta.edu.ph immediately.
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